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Sheffield City Council 

Adult Social Care 

Strategic Review 

 
This leaflet explains how we’re 

working to make adult social care 

better in Sheffield. 

Sheffield City Council 

Adult Social Care 

Strategic Review 

 

Leaflet written in August 2020. 

Contact Sheffield City Council  

Strategy and Commissioning Service.  

Telephone (0114) 273 4119. 

Email: information@sheffield.gov.uk. 

For more information about adult social care 

visit our website www.sheffield.gov.uk/asc. 
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This document can be supplied in alternative 

formats. Please contact (0114) 273 4119. 

Sheffield City Council 

Strategy and Commissioning Service 

 

  
   



   

What are we going to do? 

We want to improve our adult social care in 

Sheffield. 

We want to make sure Sheffield is a city for all ages, 

where everyone can get the right support to help 

them live the kind of life they want to live. 

To start this work, we want to hear from as many 

people as possible. We want local people to help us 

design how things will look in the future.  

Together, we’ll improve how we work and the 

support we buy from other care and support 

providers. 

We want to be bold and ambitious. This could mean 

changes and doing things differently, or doing very 

different things. But we’ll also take into account what 

people say works well now, and what they value. 

Why do we need you? 

We don’t have all the answers. We need your 

wisdom, experience, and knowledge to help design 

our services in future. 

We want you to challenge our thinking, help look for 

solutions and really make adult social care in 

Sheffield the best it can be. 

What happens next? 

First, we need to check with you what you told us in 

the past and make sure we haven’t missed anything. 

We’ve used what you’ve told us before to design 

some Principles and Commitments that we want to 

achieve. 

We will share these with as many people as possible 

and ask for your comments and suggestions. 

So please look out for the consultation at the end of 

September 2020 and let us know what you think. 

You can find out more and complete the survey form 

on our Citizen Space website: 

https://sheffield.citizenspace.com/communities-

business-strategy/adult-social-care-strategy-2020 

During the consultation we’ll also ask people if they 

want to help design how we deliver the Principles 

and Commitments.  

We want to make sure after this review adult social 

care helps you with  

 

 

 

So please get involved! 
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